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Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children have enjoyed their Enrichment Day that we held 
today and we look forward to sharing pictures on Class Dojo 
and in our next newsletter.  

On 22nd February 2022 we are taking part in ‘World Thinking 
Day’ where anyone who is in the scouting and guiding   
movement can celebrate by wearing their uniform to school. 

Parent consultation sessions are being held the week that we 
return to school so please ensure you sign up - details about 
this can be found on the back of this newsletter. 

I would like to thank everyone for their continued support,  
especially over the last few weeks and I hope that we can 
return to some kind of normality soon. 

May I wish you and your families a relaxing half-term break. 

Kind Regards,  

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

 

 

 

After school clubs 

 

 

 

We offer both wraparound 

care as well as sports clubs 

which are available to all     

students. Sports clubs have 

proven to be very popular this 

term and as a result are   

completely full. New spaces 

will be available to book for 

next term on a first come first 

serve basis.  

Check us out on Twitter 

@GaywoodPrimary 

We have a vacancy for a parent governor.  

Come and join our governing body to support and challenge 

the school to be the best that it can be!  

Meetings are held every half term at 6pm and usually last 

between one and two hours.   

If you are interested please contact the office via email     

office@gaywoodprimary.co.uk or 01553 774147 for further 

information or for a nomination form.  

 

Please return by 4th March 2022. 

 

 

 

 

World Thinking Day, formerly 

Thinking Day, is celebrated 

annually on 22 February by 

all Girl Guides and Girl 

Scouts. It is also celebrated 

by Scout and Guide            

organisations around the 

world.  



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

 

Please ensure all school lunches are booked by the 

Sunday for the week ahead. School lunches are still 

booked via your ParentPay account. 

Booking Lunches 

Monday 21st February 

Return to school 

Tuesday 22nd February 

Thinking Day 

Thursday 3rd March 

World Book Day 

Friday 11th March 

Y2 - Sainsbury Centre 

Wednesday 16th March 

Wyer - Fitzwilliam Museum 

Thursday 17th March 

L’Estrange - Fitzwilliam Museum 

Friday 18th March 

Y4 - Stories of Lynn 

Tuesday 29th March 

Y3 - West Stow 

Wednesday 30th March 

Y1 - Holkham Hall 

Give your child strategies to deal with any 

online content that they are not            

comfortable with – such as turning off the 

screen,  telling an adult they trust and    

using online reporting facilities. 

 

www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

For the safety of our children, please can you 

refrain from parking on the yellow lines outside 

the school. 

Thank you for your support. 

Lunchtime Science Club 

Our science ambassadors lunchtime club has been           

conducting experiments using magnets to lift a paperclip 

tied to a piece of string.  

They have been learning about the properties of       

magnets and how they work and their uses in everyday 

life. 

Parent consultations will take place on Tuesday 22nd 

and Wednesday 23rd February 2022 from 4:20pm to 

7pm and can be booked online via the following website. 

 

https://gaywood.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Parent Consultations 


